
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELIBERATION 

 

 

The Electors of the Parish of the Vale have met at the Douzaine Room on this 18th December 

2019, for the election of Two Douzeniers.  

 

The Meeting was opened by the Dean of the Douzaine who led the opening prayer. 

 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE none received. 

 

The Dean read the publication regarding the election of all of the above positions. 

 

ELECTION OF TWO DOUZENIERS 

As the number of nominations received did not exceed the number of vacancies and the 

requirements of the Law being duly observed, the Returning Officer, Miss Rosemary Henry, 

declared Mr John Harold Niles and Miss Victoria Jane Robinson elected to the office of 

Douzenier.  

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 6.35 p.m. with the Benediction given by 

The Dean. 

 

 

 

Signed 

 

 

 

 

Miss Rosemary Anne Henry 

Dean of the Douzaine 

19th  December 2019 

 


